
 

 

ASX Announcement 
Energy Efficient Lighting Upgrade to Melbourne Star 

11 October 2018, Melbourne Australia: 
 
Enevis Limited (ASX: ENE) (Enevis) is very pleased to announce that it has delivered the first 
stage of the energy efficient LED lighting upgrade to the iconic Melbourne Star Observation 
Wheel. 
 
The upgrade of the Melbourne Star lighting control system and energy efficient LED lighting 
has been quite an exciting and complex challenge for Enevis. 
 
The project has required the skillset of multiple design and delivery facets which Enevis has 
been able to achieve via its subsidiaries, SKS Technologies Pty Ltd (SKS) and Urban Lighting 
Group Pty Ltd (ULG). 
 
The LED lighting has been specifically designed and manufactured by ULG, whilst SKS was 
responsible for the design and integration of the new lighting control system.  
 
After successfully completing the initial upgrade stage, Enevis and its subsidiaries will 
provide ongoing support to Melbourne Star over the coming years.  
 
The united and collaborative approach to the project in conjunction with the team at 
Melbourne Star has enabled the engineering and design of such a complex system to be 
achieved. 
 
Mr. Yoshio Nagamatsu, Managing Director of Melbourne Star commented: “We needed to 
ensure we selected a partner who could provide an energy-efficient solution and ensure our 
iconic LED Lightshow continues to shine brightly over Melbourne for many years to come. After 
many months of research, we were delighted to appoint SKS Technologies to manage the 
project. Since opening early 2014, over 1.5 million visitors have experienced Melbourne Star. 
Our nightly LED Lightshow is one of the Star’s most famous features, so it was crucial that the 
upgrade was managed and delivered in line with our goals”. 
 
Enevis Limited Executive Chairman, Mr Peter Jinks commented: “It has been a privilege for 
Enevis and its subsidiary divisions to be involved with upgrading this iconic Melbourne 
landmark. Delivery of this project involved cross divisional technical resources and skill sets 
which is a key strength and point of uniqueness of the groups business model. We look forward 
to working with Mr. Yoshio Nagamatsu and his team over the coming years”. 

For further information contact: 
 
Peter Jinks 
Enevis Limited 
Chairman & Managing Director 
Phone 03 9289 5000 


